
C U S T O M E R  F E E D B A C K  R E P O R T for

Leo Exteriors
R E V I E W

Judith M.
Shorewood, IL
Nov 04, 2020

Do not use this company. My HOA hired them to
replace the gutters, soffits, & fascia on my Duplex.
The workmanship was poor and the company does not
stand behind its work. I notified the HOA of a whole
in the fascia where it was NOT properly sealed and
water can enter the interior of my sunroom. I have
been waiting over two months. This company is
completely unreliable
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As a GuildQuality Guildmember, Leo

Exteriors relies on our customer

surveying to help them deliver an

exceptional customer experience.

We have surveyed customers on

behalf of Leo Exteriors in Glen Ellyn,

IL; Plainfield, IL; Villa Park, IL;

Woodridge, IL; Winfield, IL; Lombard,

IL; and San Gabriel, CA.

Visit www.guildquality.com to learn more about the customer feedback in

this report. Visit www.leoexteriors.com for more about Leo Exteriors.


